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DATE: January 8, 2010
TO: Procurement Directors
FROM: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61

Office of Procurement and Assistance Management

SUBJECT: Acquisition/Financial Assistance Letter No.2010-03 Strategic
Integrated Procurement Enterprise System (STRIPES)

SUMMARY: Attached is the subject AL/FAL which prescribes requirements and
guidance pertaining to the Department’s implementation and use of STRIPES.

This flash and its attachment will be available online at the following website:
http://www.management.energy.gov/policy_guidance/policy flashes.htm.

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Nancy Harvey at
(202) 287-1358 or nancy.harvey(@hg.doe.gov.
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